
 

 

 

Important Debit Card Information 

Keeping You Informed 
As Community Bank of the Bay moves closer to the system conversion to Commercial 
Bank of California (CBC) on May 2, 2024, we want to ensure you're fully informed of 
how this may impact your banking services. 

 
Our goal is to make this transition as seamless as possible, with clear information to 
help you stay connected to your finances without interruption. 

 
 

Debit Card Cash Withdrawals and Point of Sale (POS) Transactions 
 
On Friday, May 2nd at 3pm PST through Monday, May 5th at 8am PST, the standard debit 
card limits will be reduced while the system conversion is in process. 
 
What does this mean?  

During conversion weekend the following limits will apply: 
• Cash withdrawal limits - $300 per day 
• POS Purchase limits - $1,000 per day 

Who does this impact? 

All debit card holders with Community Bank of the Bay and Commercial Bank of 
California. 

 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your relationship manager.   
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